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Hello everyone! 

 

We finally arrive at the end of another successful 

year at St. Clement's. All of our children have 

worked really hard and made excellent progress 

in their work. Years 2 & 6 did really well in their 

SATs as well. Well done everyone! 

 

Ranjeet, Mrs Webster and Miss Yeung are 

leaving to start new adventures elsewhere. We 

wish them all the best of luck and every success 

for the future and thank them for the 

contributions they have made to the Academy in 

their time with us. 

 

A big THANK YOU to all of the staff, governors, 

parents and children who make up our 

wonderful community and make St. Clement's 

such a special place to be. 

 

Please remember that the children return to 

school on Wednesday September 

6th. 

 

Play safe. 

 

Be happy! 

 

Mr Ricketts 

Head Teacher 

Date for your diary: First day back Wednesday 6th September 

Nursery Places 
 

We have morning 

nursery places available 

from September for 

children aged 3.  

 

Please fill in a form at 

the office if your child is 

3 or will be 3 soon.  

 

Thank you. 

All unclaimed items will be disposed of 

at the end of today - Friday 21st July - 

Dinner Debt and Breakfast Club monies 

 

If you still have money outstanding,  

you are able to come into the school office 

to make payments on  

 

Monday 24th July between 10am - 12am. 

Summer Fayre 



Head Teacher: Des Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Devina Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Jane Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS   Phone: 0121-464-4652 

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram 

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

@StClem_Nechells  

Date for your diary: First day back Wednesday 6th September 

The Wizard  

of Oz 

Year 6 

Graduation 

Goodbye 

Assembly 


